February 18, 2019

Dear Mr. Higgins,

The MASH Academic Decathlon team showed well at our recent regional competition at Edinboro
University of Pennsylvania. Our competitors brought home 13 medals in various subjects. Senior Isabel

Travis brought home 7 of these medals.

Further, we are very excited to inform you that we have qualified for moving up to the state level of the
competition. We are requesting permission to compete at the US Academic Decathlon Pennsylvania
State Competition at Carlisle High School in Carlisle, PA on March 15 and 16, 2019. Nine students and

two adults would stay in Carlisle for the duration of the competition.

We appreciate all the support and encouragement we have received from you, Mrs. Walsh, and the staff

at Meadville Area Senior High School. We will work very hard to make you proud.

Sincerely,

MASH Academic Decathlon Coach

Meadville Area Senior High School Academic Decathlon



